Mercedes-Beny,

Mercedes-Benz USA, LLC

Framk Diertl
General Manager, Ingincering Services

SENT VIA FAX (202-366-1767) and CERTIFIED MAIL
March 2, 2006

Mr. Thomas Z. Cooper, Chief

Vehicle Integrity Division

Office of Defects Investigation

National Highway Traffic Administration
400 Seventh Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20590

Re: NHTSA Recall No. 06V-028 (S- and CL-Class Instrument Cluster Recall Campaign)

Dear Mr. Cooper:

This letter amends the Part 573 notice in the above referenced campaign to specify that
due to parts availability, customer notification will commence on or about June 10, 2006.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Gary Bowne of my
staff at 201-573-2719.

Sincerely,
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